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December was such a fun month in the center. We did Christmas 
art, read seasonal stories, danced, decorated, dressed up in PJs, 
and really maximized the holiday season for our kids. We learned 
new words and songs to sing, we met Santa, and we did manage to 
get outside for a bit of play in the snow. All in all it was a great 
month with wonderful memories made for the children at our 
center. 
 

                               
 

 
In Infant class we learned about Snowman and Christmas. Our 
children are developing strong bonds and relationships together. It’s 
so fun to see them playing and enjoying each other’s company. Our 
parents continue to tell us about the children’s advancing 
development in their independence for eating, playing and speech. 
We are so happy to be a part of their journey in growth and 
development. 
                    

 

In Toddler last month we explored Christmas all month long! There 
were so many arts and crafts to do, gifts to make for our parents, 
ornaments to make for our trees at home and projects to do 
together. We  really enjoyed our indoor gross motor activities as 
well which included our parachute, modified balloon “tennis”, and of 
course dance parties. It was a terrific full month of fun and ending 
with a PJ day was the perfect way to do it. 

      

  
    
Our mixed Preschool/Kindergarten classroom our kids also enjoyed 
an extended Winter and Christmas exploration for the month. Our 
children had so much fun sharing extra show and tell toys, meeting 
Santa, building gingerbread houses, and playing with covid 
appropriate individual sensory bins. The children built a sense of 
pride in their class through helping decorate and continued to 
progress in their social and emotional development through many 
shared play times and projects. This classroom as well enjoyed 
topping off a fun December with PJ day. 
 

           
 

     Special Dates/Reminders 
 

• Thank you for everyone for working with all the COVID 
procedures to keep all our kids, families, and staff safe 
and healthy! We all appreciate it. 

                                                                              


